
No : 07/PanPel-ICELL/SU/X/2024
Date : August 18, 2024
Subject : Invitation for the speakers

To
Nurhandayani Supraptiningsih, M.Pd.
Universitas Muhammadiyah Prof.Dr Hamka
Indonesia

Dear Madam,
University of LIA, a 25-year-old English leading institution in Indonesia, is conducting an
International Conference on English Language and Linguistics (ICELL) in conjunction
with Indonesia Japan International Interdisciplinary Studies (IJIIS) from 28th September-
29 September 2024 at University of LIA in Jakarta, Indonesia. The event is conducted hybrid
and online.

This event will provide a forum for English Language experts and practitioners, as well as
linguists, and other interdisciplinary studies to share visions, experiments, and experiences,
to propose recommendations and to offer solutions related to the fields.

We would be honored to have your participation as one of the invited speakers in our
conference to share your academic expertise as well as enlightening practitioners with
current research findings and best practices. Your participation would be valuable for those
attending this event. We hope that you will accept our invitation to share insights in our
upcoming conference and join us to Bridge Languages, Empowering
Entrepreneurship: LangTechpreneur Summit for Tech and Interdisciplinary
Innovation. The flyer is attached to inform the conference streams, the important dates, the
conference fees and the keynote speakers.

Should you require further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the
committee. We Look forward to your much awaited favorable response and confirmation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Risna Saswati, M.Hum.
Conference Chair




